
09/17/2021

Brian Zhou
4250 Glenhurst Lane
Frisco, TX 75033

Dear Brian,
Thank you for your generous gift of $500.00. Your donation is vital to continuing our work of providing 
a full continuum of care services to homeless LGBT youth. 

The Ali Forney Center was founded in 2002 in response to the lack of safe and culturally competent shelters
for LGBT youth in NYC. Our work not only meets basic needs, but also provides young people with supportive services 
and the tools they need to transform their lives.Our services include education and career counseling, independent
living skills, health and mental health services, in addition to individualized care through our case managers 
and life coaches (volunteer mentors) who work with youth on their goal of living independently. 

We are humbled by your support and interest in our mission. We hope to continue to work side-by-side with 
you to improve the life-chances of our homeless LGBT youth. Again, thank you for making a difference. 

Sincerely,
 

Alex Roque
President and Executive Director


